
 

4 June 2025 

 

Statement on fraudulent social media post 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited (“BOCHK”) would like to alert its customers and the 

general public to the following social media post which fraudulently claims to offer solutions 

for earning high returns. The post invites the general public to collect shopping vouchers, get 

trial access to an intelligent forecasting system and join a group to learn investment strategy. 

BOCHK declares that it has no connection with the aforementioned social media post. 

 

BOCHK reiterates that it will not request customers to provide any personal information 

through social media posts. To avoid being scammed, the Bank advises the general public to 

remain vigilant and always verify the authenticity of social media posts. For more security 

information about BOCHK’s electronic banking services, please visit: 

https://www.bochk.com/en/security.html. 

 

Below are the screenshots of the fraudulent content of the social media post (Chinese only): 
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